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Reminders: 

The Board of Director’s Meeting 

for BayTowne West meets the 

fourth Tuesday of each month 

at 6:30 PM. The meeting is located 

at the library and is open to all to 

attend.  Hope to see you there! 

Next meeting:   

April 23 @ 6:30PM 

Sadly, some of our neighbors are not 

picking up after their dogs. This 

affects all of us, no one wants to step 

in it or see it left behind. We all need 

to be aware of this and help our 

neighbors be good neighbors and keep 

our community clean and enjoyable. 

 The 2013 BTW Board 
Joel Tolle            President 

Robert Bibeau       Vice President 

Marge Lisowy        Secretary 

Mary Prikazsky      Treasurer 

George Dupont       Director 
 
  

Please come to the monthly meeting. 

We will be glad to discuss all of the 

issues our community is currently 

dealing with and why we are taking 

stronger actions at this time. 

COMMUNITY UPDATE & IMPROVEMENTS NEWS 

 
Pond Fountains: We are looking in to replacing the pond fountains 

with something more effective and more decorative.  Final 

decisions have not yet been made, but look for changes in the next 

several months.  

  

Sidewalk repairs: we will be grinding some high spots and replacing 

a few sections.  If you are a homeowner with a sidewalk problem 

between the community sidewalk and your door and  would like to 

have an estimate for repair or replacement,  please call us at 727-

799-5040. 

 

Services: We are in the process of reviewing new bids on all the  

BTW Community services.  Our goal is to improve the quality of our 

services and also to see if there are ways to save the community 

money. 

  

Suggestions/Ideas: The Board would love to hear any suggestions 

you have for making the community a nice place to live.  Please give 

us a call or email us at hoa@baytownewest.com.  

 

Sprinklers: If you have a sprinkler problem or if you see an 

irrigation system leak please let us know so we can correct the 

issue.  

 

Yeah… we have a newsletter again! 

Dog walkers - please pick up! 
 


